

P.O. Box 128

Petersburg, Alaska 99833 Email: narrows@gci.net PHONE: 907-772-3644 907-772-3714 FAX: 907-772-2871

Liv & Heidi's Kjokken P.O. Box 128 Petersburg, AK. 99833

February 20, 2025

The Honorable Mayor Mark Jensen and Counselors P.O. Box 329 Petersburg, AK. 99833

Liv Keescho

Dear Mr. Mayor,

We, Liv & Heidi's Kjokken, are writing in support of the Petersburg Borough American Cruise Line Small Cruise Dock. We have been in the tourism business for over 20 years, working out of the historic Sons of Norway Hall, providing Norwegian Pastries. Our Guest come off the cruise ships stopping in our community.

We have noticed over the years a decline in ships coming to Petersburg be it the big Ships that anchor up or the smaller boats, they are not coming as often as They use to. The hope is with the Small Cruise Dock it will bring in Guests to enjoy All that Petersburg has to offer great shopping, a beautiful trail system some of which Are easy to get to from town and let's not forget the Head Tax they bring in. The Dock will not be built just for American Cruise Line but also for other cruise ships and Local boat use.

We are hoping the counsel will also be in favor of building the Small Cruise Dock For the benefit of the Petersburg Borough.

Sincerely,

Liv & Heidi